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Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc. 

Board Meeting Notes 

May 14, 2015 

 

 

The meeting was held at Longboards at 3:30 pm.  Board members present were Roger Nielsen, Brad 

Clark, Dave Stone, Bill Grijalva, Paul Jeglum, Frank Motzkus, Steve Munsen, Terry Bergstrand, and Kim 

Roberts. 

 

Past Meeting Notes—April meeting notes were approved. 

 

Tournament Report—We have four teams that have entered the new team tournament.  Cost is $20 per 

team.  Format is one day scramble with the second day best ball of two.  There will be daily sweeps. 

 

Membership Report—We have 112 members to date. 

 

10 members have joined NNGA. 

 

The 2015 hole-in-one pool has about $500.  This should cover four hole-in-ones. 

 

Handicap Report—Nothing to report. 

 

Treasurers Report—Current balance is $7,994 checking and $5,231 cd. 

 

Mountain Classic Report—John Donohue will be back May 27
th
.  Next board meeting should focus on 

the Mt. Classic with both John K. and John D. 

 

Head Pro—None 

 

Old Business—Board decided to increase the High School scholarship total from $1,000 to $1,500.  Mt. 

Classic tee sponsor requests have been sent out. 

 

New Business—None 

 

Next Meeting—Thursday June 25
th
, after golf, at Longboards. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm. 

 

Attachments to hardcopy of these notes:  agenda, treasurer’s report 


